
%DVJ I(o&25

H AI\/I PSIEAD AREA 54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936
WAT E F? C C M PA N , I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

N4PL;C

January 13, 2017

Ms. Debra Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH PUC
2 1 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Petition to Expand Franchise — DW 16-825
Wells Village, Sandown NH

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Please be advised that the Company has no objection to the recommendations of
Staff Recommendation Letter dated December 14, 201 6, including the recommendation
regarding the size of the franchise area being limited to the boundaries of the Wells
Village development.

Pursuant to PUC 203.02, an electronic copy has also been sent to you and the
Office of Consumer Advocate via email.

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any
questions.

Vtrul yo rs,

,7
Robert C. Levine, Esq.
General Counsel
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cc: RAWC MGRS
NH PUC OCA
Stephen St. Cyr
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